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        September 19, 2016  

 

 

 

Honorable Mayor and 

 Common Council Members 

 

Re: Resolution establishing and signing a regional route connecting the downtowns of La Crosse 

and Onalaska. 
 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Board of Public Works considered the above matter at their meeting on September 19, 2016 and 

recommended the same be adopted. 

 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

       Richard Swantz  

       Vice President 

 

/nme 
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